ISRP Comment/Question: Fund for one year.  Subsequent funding contingent on a better description of monitoring and restoration objectives and methods.  

Response: It appears that the ISRP did not receive a copy of a supplemental document, which was prepared April 14, 1999, and presented to CBFWA. The document described project-monitoring activities in greater detail and will be provided to NPPC under separate cover. 

